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Jenny,,,,Hazel - PALS Co-Ordinator 

From: Toni Scammell - Senior Nurse Coordinator 
Sent: 27 February 2004 14:29 
To: Jenny Hazel - PALS Co-Ordinator 

Dear Jenny, 
I’m sorry I can’t find your telephone number, and I wonder if we could discuss a relative on Daedalus ward who I 
hope you will be able to help us with. 
Hope you had a good holiday and would you please give me a ring when you have five minutes. 
Many thanks 
Toni 
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